MEMO

April 30, 2018

Members of the Town Board:
| am pleased to tell you that | have received a donation to the Harrison Food

pantry in remembrance of Philomena Belmont and to celebrate the birth of Julia
Belle (from Rabbi Hammerman of the Jewish Community Center of Harrison).

® A check for $ 100.00.
| am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you,

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services



